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JUNE 2023 TURKIYE UPDATE

Thank you to all Canadian Rotary Clubs and Rotarians for your continued support for those affected by the
February earthquake in Tirkiye. ShelterBox recently visited with households that had received aid

packages from ShelterBox, in partnership with Rotary in March 2023 to see how these families have
been doing since. This is Aleu's story:

32-year-old Aleu lives with her husband and two children, one-year-old Beste and four-year-old Boris, in
Azurs district, TUrkiye. When we first met with Aleu in March 2023, the family was sleeping in a small
camping tent, not big enough to fit the four of them. Now, thanks to your support, they are sleeping in a
large, family tent distributed by ShelterBox and Rotary. Aleu said:

“In the previous tent, we couldn’t move, and my children couldn’t lie down. Beste is asthmatic, so
the constant humidity made her feel worse. Now, their health is better and they’re not feeling cold.
[The tent] is much bigger, more comfortable. The children weren’t able to move in the tiny space.”

This is partnership in ACTION:

ShelterBox is working with Rotary to distribute much-needed aid items to approximately 200 households
per day. We are also working together to determine further delivery of aid packages to new and current
locations. Our work is supporting over 18,000 people affected by the earthquake.

Thank you again for your support, it makes such a difference.

Would you like to arrange for a ShelterBox presentation or event with your Rotary Club? Contact our
Rotary and Community Fundraising Coordinator at 647-696-1339 or at allybuck@shelterboxcanada.org
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